<u>Maths</u>

Chestnut class have been busy in maths this week. We have been finding one less than numbers as well as learning about number bonds to 10.

Head teacher awards

Congratulations to Jacob for great work in English

Congratulations to David for earning the kindness award

English

This week Chestnut class have been reading Black hat Bob and Jades party.

This week we have been looking at seasons and how the weather affects what activities we can do

Topic

Chestnut class

Reminders

We will be swimming again on Monday so if your child brought their swimming kit home please can it be returned. Please try to remember to return reading books daily.

Have a great weekend